AGN. NO.

MOTION BY SUPERVISOR DON KNABE September 1, 2015

My office has received dozens of complaints and inquiries regarding a private,
permitted fireworks show in Marina del Rey. It is outrageous that a show of this nature

was allowed to occur very late on a weeknight in an area impacting so many residents.

Steps should be taken to prevent this from occurring in the future and a process
should be in place to provide timely notice to affected area residents. This includes
better coordination among County departments as well as with other local and federal

agencies.

|, THEREFORE, MOVE that the Board instruct the Fire Chief to report back in 30
days on a corrective action plan to ensure that an event of this nature is not repeated.
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